
From: Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: Symmes, BrianBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/22/2016 1:38:18 PM
Subject: Re: Foster Care Event

I regretted to Carol Smoak this morning. That is the week of the RBC Heritage. I offered a video and 
Carol said they would send talking points at the end of March. 


Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 22, 2016, at 1:34 PM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


 
The SC Foster Parent Association Conference is being held on April 15-16, 2016, at the 
Embassy Suites(670 Verdae Boulevard) in Greenville,SC.  The banquet is on April 15 and 
will last from 7-9pm.  This is part of the foster care recruitment campaign the Governor has 
agreed to support. They would like the Governor to do the welcome and potentially be there 
when they give out the Foster Parent of the Year award and award a car to a foster child. Is 
she available to do that? 

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:Priester,%20Nicole%20%3CNicolePriester@gov.sc.gov%3E
mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
mailto:BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov
mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
x-apple-data-detectors://3
x-apple-data-detectors://4
x-apple-data-detectors://5
x-apple-data-detectors://6

